
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

College, career, community ready and prepared to com-

pete in a global economy: 

I want to recognize the committed, dedicated, and caring staff 

of Lovell High School for a very successful report card night.  

At the meeting, staff reviewed grades, academic progress, and   

progress towards graduation.  In addition, I would like to 

thank Mrs. Olivia Ramirez-Reyna and Lizbeth Guzman for 

assisting with translating at our event.  New Beginnings & A Fresh Start 

10-25-19 

 

Productive Citizens: 

I would like to thank Carmen Becerra 

from the Sequoias Adult Education 

Consortium for her presentation at 

Lovell High.  Carmen educated our 

students on the various Career and 

Technical Education (CTE) available 

at College of Sequoias and Visalia 

Adult School.  For example, Carmen 

went over the duration and starting 

salaries for the electrician, nursing, 

and auto mechanic programs.  
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Creative and Quality Producers: 

The evening ESL classes had a very informative 

presentation on nutrition.  I want to thank the UC 

Cooperative for the presentation.  

Critical Thinkers and Collaborative Problem Solv-

ers: 

The Lovell Staff had a very comprehensive profes-

sional development day this past week.  In the morn-

ing, staff reviewed the recent Revisions IAB.  At this 

time, we currently have 32% of our students at or near 

standard.  The afternoon PD concluded with a presen-

tation from El Monte staff on  learning intentions, 

success criteria, and learning progressions.  Great Job 

Panthers and Lobos! 

 

ESL Evening class 

Professional Development Day 10-22-19 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

10-29 Newslea Meeting @ Lovell 

10-29 Parenting Partners @ Family Edu-

cation Center 

10-30 LSW Meeting @ Lovell 

10-30 COS Financial Aid Workshop 

11-2  Veteranôs Day Parade 


